
 

 

22nd May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Online Safety Meeting for Parents/Carers  

 
As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure a safe and secure online environment for our 
children, we are pleased to invite you to an Online Safety Meeting that will be held on Monday 
17th June 2024 at 9.00 am in the KS2 hall.  
 
This meeting is a great opportunity to learn more about the measures we take to protect our 
children when they use the internet at school and how you can extend these practices at 
home. We will be sharing practical advice, discussing common concerns, and providing 
resources that you can use to monitor and guide your child's online activities. 
 
We believe that your support and cooperation are crucial in creating a safer digital 
environment for our children. Therefore, we strongly encourage you to attend this important 
meeting. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please complete the form below and return to school by Thursday 
13th June 2024. If you are unable to make the meeting but would like to access some of the 
videos and resources used, please indicate this below. You will be provided with a time-
sensitive login via MyEd after the meeting on the 17th June.  

 

 

 

 

Mrs G Grainger 

Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Online Safety  Meeting for Parents/Carers  

 
I can attend the meeting on Monday 17th June 2024 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting but would like access to the videos and resources 

 
Child’s Name ________________________________ Class __________________ 

 
Parent/Carer Name __________________________ Signed _________________ 


